
Question on Notice 
No. 13 

Asked on 14 February 2017 
 
MR J LANGBROEK asked the Minister for Health and Minister for Ambulance Services 
(HON C R DICK) –  
 
Will the Minister advise how many doctors and registered nurses are employed in Queensland 
public hospitals as at 1 February 2017 (reported separately by doctors and nurses and by HHS 
region)?  
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Honourable Member for Surfers Paradise for his question. 
 
Information relevant to staffing numbers is available at a variety of sources including State 
Budget Papers, relevant annual reports and the Queensland Health Performance website. 
 
 
 
 
 


